
 
 
Dear Friend of the Stormville Fire Company, 

 

We invite you to participate in our 2024 golf tourney fundraiser and or donate a gift-in-kind gift 

for our golf tourney raffle.  

The Stormville Volunteer Fire Company is a 100% Volunteer Fire Co. We average approximately 

600 emergency calls per year.  These emergencies range from structure fires, auto accidents, 

pump details, wires down, technical rescues, medical emergencies, and anything else that may 

arise. During the Covid-19 pandemic we have remained 100% in service thanks to the dedication 

of our volunteers. 

Our volunteers include carpenters, lawyers, students, nurses, mechanics, bus drivers, policemen, 

tugboat engineers, career firefighters, electricians and the list go on. Our “second profession” is 

saving lives, the environment, and property in our community. We get a good feeling from 

helping a cause we believe in. Some dedicate over 40 hours a week to the fire department, 

working practically a second full-time job. We are neighbors helping neighbors. 

Whether you are a resident, visitor or passing thru our community on I-84 or the Taconic State 

Parkway, you can be assured our highly dedicated and trained personnel are ready to help. 

Your tax-deductible donation will support our many community programs and department needs. 

 

Our 2024 golf tournament fundraiser will be held on Monday July 29th at Trump National Golf 

Club – Hudson Valley 178 Stormville Rd. Hopewell Junction, NY.  Registration at 10am, Lunch 

at 11am, Tee off at noon and Dinner/Raffle Prizes at 5pm at the golf course. 

 

Please forward your registration or any gift certificates or other raffle prizes to: 

 

Stormville Fire Co. 

Attention: Golf Committee 

PO Box 55 

Stormville, NY 12582 

 

Feel free to contact me at 845-629-4726 if you have questions. Thank you for your support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Bill Leo 

Tourney 2024 Chairman 

www.stormvillefire.org 


